
        Dates to Remember January 20: Last Day of Classes
January 23-26: Exam Week
January 24: Athletic Society Meeting 6:30pm

January 30: School Organizational Day, No School
January 31: Semester 2 Begins
February 10:  Collaborative Day, No School

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Today is the last day of regular classes for semester one. Please read through the attached tutorial
schedules and exam schedule for the times that students need to be here next week. Once their tutorial or
exam is finished, students are not required to be here.  Our common area will be available for a study
location but all other rooms will be utilized for tutorials and exams. The first day of semester two is
January 31st. 

On February 2nd at 9:00am we have arranged for MADD Canada to present a powerful dramatization
about the tragic consequences of drug and alcohol impaired driving. Students will be called down to the
gymnasium for the presentation and I encourage parents who are interested to please attend. Family
school wellness will be available to our students during and after assembly for support. 

The Alberta Teachers’ Association is asking for parents to share their thoughts on our current and future
education practices. What are your hopes for Alberta’s children and our public schools so that they can
thrive now—and into the future? There are opportunities to participate in person or online for a round table
discussion. Please click on this link for more information: https://standforeducation.ca/  

Thank you,

Mike Garrow, Principal
mgarrow@cesd73.ca
403-887-2412

TEXTBOOK
RETURN

PLEASE RETURN TEXTBOOKS TO THE
LEARNING COMMONS BEFORE THE

START OF SEMESTER 2.




https://standforeducation.ca/
https://standforeducation.ca/


CAREERS/The Next Generation 



Registration CAREERS/The Next Generation is an organization that helps
students find jobs in the Trades, Information and Communication

Technology and Agriculture. Students who are interested in getting signed up
with CAREERS can come anytime between 9:30 and 4:00 TO Mrs. Bell's office

or 139A - Tech Lab.

**All Student CESD Passwords will be changing.** 



Students please pick up your NEW CESD Password from your Block 1 teacher on
Friday, January 20th. CESD student accounts will be inaccessible on January 28th
with the NEW Password being activated on Sunday, January 29th. Make sure you

have your new CESD password for the start of Semester 2 on January 31st.

Semester 2 Timetable
Changes



 If you require a timetable change
please email Ms. Lambert
alambert@cesd73.ca (g.9/10) or
Mr. Payne jpayne@cesd73.ca (gr.
11/12). 

Changes in schedules cannot be
made for lunch preference or
teacher preference. The last day
for timetable changes is February
3rd.














